
 

 

Date: - 18th May, 2018 

 

The Manager, Listing Department 

The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 

Exchange Plaza 

Bandra Kurla Complex 

Bandra (E) Mumbai-400 051 

The General Manager 

The Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 

Listing Department 

15th Floor, P J Towers 

Dalal Street, Mumbai-400 001 

 

Sub:- Conclusion of Board Meeting 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

This is to inform you that the Board of Directors of the Company (“DEN Networks Limited”) in their 

meeting held on May 18, 2018 have inter-alia considered and approved Standalone and Consolidated 

Audited Financial Statements for the quarter and financial year ended March 31, 2018. 

 

In respect of the above, we hereby enclose the following:- 

 

1. Declaration pursuant to Regulation 33(3)(d) of the Listing Regulations, as amended, confirming 

that the Statutory Auditors of the Company have issued Audit Report with unmodified opinion on 

the Audited Financial Statements of the Company both on Standalone and Consolidated basis for 

the financial year ended March 31, 2018. 

 

2. Statutory Auditor Report on the standalone and consolidated financial statements for the quarter 

and financial year ended March 31, 2018; 

 

You are requested to take the note of the same in your record. 

 

 

You are requested to take the note of the same in your record. 

 

Thanking you,  

Yours faithfully 

 

Meeting Commenced at 04:30 P.M and concluded at 06:55 P.M. 

  




































